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Level 3 Criminal Litigation Examination, 13 June 2013 
 
The purpose of this notice is to provide an update regarding the action CILEx has 
taken in relation to the errors identified in questions 2a, 2b, 2c and 3c of the June 
2013 Level 3 Criminal Litigation examination.  

 
As previously advised, CILEx established a 3 stage process to address the errors 
identified and ensure students achieve a mark for the examination which is fair and 
reflects their knowledge and ability. The 3 stage process is set out below.  
 

1. In order to address the issues identified in relation to questions 2a, 2b, 2c and 
3c, CILEx has adapted the examination marking scheme to ensure that it 
appropriately makes allowance for the issues which have been identified. 

 
2. Following the completion of the marking process, an additional meeting to be 

held to review student answer scripts to determine whether any further action 
is required to address the impact of the errors in the questions. 

 
3. The Results Determination Panel will undertake a final review of the evidence 

in relation to the Level 3 Criminal Litigation examination and will determine the 
grade boundaries to be applied to the examination.  

 

Stages 1 and 2 have been successfully completed and CILEx is currently preparing 
for the Results Determination Panel meeting at which a final review of the evidence 
in relation to Level 3 Criminal Litigation will take place.  
 
Students’ examination results for Level 3 Criminal Litigation will be released in 
accordance with the deadline on 23 August 2013.  
 
Please contact awards@cilex.org.uk if you have any queries in relation to this notice.  
 
 
 

Issued 5 August 2013 
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